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 We have another driver leaving us. Her last day will be the 20th of December she is 

leaving the area to be closer to her family.  Now a days we all have plenty of chance to drive 

bus routes a whole lot more than we would like.  We are getting kids picked up and home 

though and that is what matters.   

In the month of November, we issued 14 bus citations and suspended 6 students for 

smoking and fighting. 

We have met with each driver and updated each route directions and stops.  We now 

just have a few to get typed up and with left turn and right turn directions with each stop 

address.  This is to make a substitute driver more at ease when we are unable to train someone 

on the route before driving it.  This also allows us to put an aide out with a driver who can read 

the directions as they go.  This has helped a lot and we have been doing morning and afternoon 

route directions. 

Extra Trip Summary 

 11/1/19 - 11/9/19  26 TRIPS       

 

 11/10/19 - 11/16/19  12 TRIPS 

 

 11/17/19 - 11/23/19  9 TRIPS 

 

 11/24/19 - 11/30/19  0 TRIPS 

We are stretched pretty thin and doing anything we can to help with trips but we are unable to 

take trips that go into route time or times that we should be at a school picking up kids. 2:30 to 

possibly 2:45 is about as late as we can arrive back to schools from a trip in order to make our 

school pickups and transfers. 

We hope everyone has a good Christmas and enjoys their time off.  Thank you for all 

your help and concern for our department. 

Thank you 

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation supervisor   

 

 


